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September 26, 2025                                  Lottie M. Schmidt Elementary 
Important Information 
Please see the flyer about our clothing donation bin.  This is an easy way to support our school while 

decluttering your house.  It’s a win-win for all.   

Wednesday October 1st is an important day.  It is Pupil Count Day.  We get our funding from 

the State based on the number of students we have in attendance on that day.  We 

encourage all students to attend unless they are sick so we can get our full funding. 

  Upcoming Events 

 

• October 2nd - PTO Costume Exchange 

• October 17th PTO Trunk or Treat  
• October 31st LABABOO HALLOWEEN PARTY 

Highlights of our Week 
Lottie Elementary can definitely brag for a moment.  We have the absolute 

BEST PTO any school can ask for.  They have worked so hard making our 

annual Fun Run AMAZING for our students and Staff.  Please enjoy some 

pictures.  We couldn’t have asked for better weather as well.  We still have the 

donations open for 7 more days.   

 

  



  

 

 

 

 

  



  

 


